Continuous Notice of Non-Discrimination

The Hawai‘i State Department of Education (Department) and its schools do not discriminate on
the basis of race, color, national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual
orientation, age, disability, and religion. This requirement extends to all of the Department’s
programs and activities, including employment and admissions as applicable. Please direct
inquiries regarding the Department nondiscrimination policies and/or complaints of prohibited
conduct to the Civil Rights Compliance Branch as follows:

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Beth Schimmelfennig, Director
Hawai‘i State Department of Education | Rhonda Wong, Compliance Administrator
P.O. Box 2360 Krysti Sukita, ADA/504
Honolulu, Hawai‘i 96804 Anna Tsang, Title VI
(808) 784-6325 or relay Alphonso Braggs — Compliance
CRCB@k]12.hi.us Blue Kaanehe, Title VII

Nicole Isa-lijima, Title IX

Dana Takahara-Dias, Title IX — Athletics

The Department’s non-discrimination policies and grievance procedures may be located at:
https://hawaiipublicschools.org/useful-links/policies/nondiscrimination-policy/
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